
13th January 2020 
@OasisAcademies 

Dear Parents/Carers      

I hope that you have had a very happy holiday. It has been lovely to see the children back and 

ready for the New Year. It is always lovely to welcome new people to our school and we have 

been joined by a few more children at the start of this term.   

 

Recent News and Events 
 Weavers House (blue) won the House 

Point competition for last term with a  
fantastic 915 house points. The children 
in that house will be voting for their 
house point award this week and 
enjoying a special treat in the next few 
weeks. 

 Children’s behaviour is continuing to be 
good or better across the school. Lots of 
children have already won their bronze 
and silver House star badges this  
 academic year. Remember, when your 
child brings home a bronze star they 
have earned 25 points, 50 for silver and 
75 for gold. We have so many children 
earning these awards that this year we 
are also awarding Diamond, Sapphire 
and Emerald stars for 100, 125 and 150 
House points.  

 Children have begun their new topics– 
some classes have started with science 
and some with their history or geography 
focus . Please see the attached topic 
maps for further information about what 
your children will be learning about this 
term.  

 

Our the Habit for this term is being hopeful.  

We have already begun to talk to children 

about their hopes and aims for the new year 

and the things– like Spring! that we might be 

looking forward to. 

 

Hope is a really important habit for learning 

and for living a good life. It is so important to 

recognise that  even when things are difficult 

they can get better. 

 

We will be talking to our children about 

‘daring to hope’; that sometimes it seems 

easier to give up and that choosing to hope 

might mean that you have to be brave– or to 

work hard.  

 

‘ Learn from yesterday. Live for today, 

Hope for tomorrow’ 

Albert Einstein. 

 

Habit of the Term– Hope 



 Academy News 

Coming Up  Soon 
I. 

 

 

DATE 

 

DETAILS 

22 January 

 

27th January  

 

28th January 

 

29th January  

 

11th February  

 

12th February 

 

  

13th February 

 

 

14th February
- 

Key Stage 1 Gymnastics  
Festival 

Safer internet week 

 

Parents’ meeting—Online safety 

 

Year 5/6 Hockey festival 

 

Y3 Dance Festival at Bath Fo-
rum 

 

Sharing Our learning in Class– 
Y2 (2.30 pm) 

 

Year 5 Sharing Learning Assem-
bly (2.30 pm) 

 

School closed to children– TD 
Day 

Key Stage 1 Team Keeping Children Safe Online 

Making sure that our children stay safe is a 
concern that many of us as parents share, 
as technology moves so quickly it can be 
hard to know how to do this.  
We will be teaching children ways to stay 
safe online during Safer Internet Week  
(27-31st January). We will also have a  
meeting for parents which will include some 
resources and ideas. 
In the meantime here are some tips from the 
BBC: 
 
 Always sit with young children when 

they use the internet.  
 There are plenty of safe places for  

children to play and learn on the web 
(like the CBeebies website!) Get to 
know them and save them as shortcuts 
in your favourites folder. 

 You can adjust browser settings and 
filters to protect children from unsuita-
ble sites. Internet safety organisa-
tion Internet Matters has an interactive 
guide to setting parental controls 
across your whole house. 

 If you have older children who want to 
explore on their own, it is a good idea 
to keep the computer in a family room 
or a place you share. 

 Talk to your child about how to stay 
safe and let them know they can come 
to you if they find themselves in any 
sort of trouble. www.thinkuknow.co.uk 
has some useful advice on this. 

 Remember – your actions and what 
you share online also play a big party 
in your child’s online safety. Recent ev-
idence reveals ‘the average parent will 
share their child’s image online nearly 
1000 times before their fifth birthday 
(The Parent Zone, 2015). Are you a 
‘sharent’? Before you share again, take 
a read of this Think u Know article.  

Our Early Years and Key Stage 1 team will be 

working together this term to ensure that all 

children receive the maximum support and  

expertise. Miss Hurn will continue to lead  

phonics and early reading in Year 1, to ensure 

children get the best possible results in their 

phonics screening test . Mr Arthur will lead 

Maths Mastery and Talk for Writing in  

Reception and Year 1. Miss Hurn will be 

offering additional support to Year 2 as they 

approach SATS while Reception and Year 1 

will have additional support from Mrs Gardyj, 

taking a Higher Level Teaching Assistant role 

in some lessons. 


